
 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO. IPHS/17-18/ 16       17thApril, 2017 
 

Restricted to  KG-1 

Dear Parents,      

            Sub:  SHARING DAY –TOY DAY 

 

Sharing is a vital life skill as well a big challenge for children. 

In order to learn the skill of sharing, children need adults to provide them 

with many different opportunities where they can practice how to share 

with others. 

‘Sharing Day’ gives us one such opportunity to teach Kindergarteners                 

(Students of KG-1) the ‘Skill of Sharing’ 

 

Kindly send a ‘soft toy’ with your child to school on 19th April 2017.  

 

Regards                                                                                             Vasanthi S 
           Supervisor 
 


